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Western Sydney University Bankstown Campus has been a foundation of tertiary education and 

community in Milperra for many decades. As a ground for education and opportunities for 

students to bridge into courses, it is sad to see the University be taken down for housing 

development. While the demand in housing is increasing, the location and logistics of 

establishing housing exclusively in the plot of land where the University is will only increase 

traffic and further negate the long-awaited need for a high school in the area. While Milperra 

locals are not completely against the idea of housing development in the area, to not include 

facilities, such as access to secondary/tertiary education in this particular area, is a wasted 

opportunity to see Milperra grow and sustain their community. 


